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Thought for the Week: The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others.  Ghandi
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The Ribbon Rides Relay is taking shape!  Events being planned
for May 28-29 at Tower Park include:
  Co-Ed Softball Tourney
  Cornhole Tourney
  Craft Show, Bake Sale, Yard Sale
  Walk-A-Thon
  Coffee Patio
  Silent Auction
  Disc Golf Game
  Memorial Luminaries to be lit at dusk
  A special Survivor Lap and a Caregiver Lap
  Sunrise Church Service on Sunday at 6am
  Dakota Parker of Wabash at 6pm Saturday
  and more yet to come.
  Wanna help?  Join in an event, plan one of your own, donate
something to the Silent Auction - or just come out and share
the day with us.
  We would like to challenge all business owners to donate one
item to the Silent Auction - could be a gift basket, gift
certificates to your business, whatever you would like to
donate.  Also, if you’re interested we will be making event t-
shirts and are looking for sponsors for the backs of the shirts.
Business name only is $25, Business Logo is $50.  You don’t
have to be a business to donate to the Silent Auction or be a t-
shirt sponsor.  Anyone can donate!
  We are also looking for groups, families or friends who want
to create and work a Carnival type game for the event.  We will
have a ticket booth set up to sell tickets - kids will pay to play
with their tickets.  You provided the game, the people to work
it and the prizes.
  More information can be found on the web at
www.nickizdesigns.com/ribbon-rides.html.  Or by joining our
group on Facebook - Ribbon Rides at Tower Park.
  There are sign-up forms and if there isn’t a sign-up form -
there is a contact form to let us know what you want to do or
ask any questions that you might have.  There will also be a
sign-up form on the website and at the event for persons
interested in volunteering to be a Ribbon Rides Driver for
Cancer patients.
  This event is for anyone.  The Ribbon Rides Fund will benefit
those cancer patients in the Warren, Van Buren and Liberty
Center areas.
  If you don’t have Internet access and want more information
contact us here at the Warren Weekly office.  Leave a message
as we’re in and out all day.
  Come Join Us!  And to those of you who have already jumped
on board - THANK YOU!

N����� O�� O���� �� ��� P���� A���� 29
Don’t panic!  Don’t panic!  Noises Off is coming to the Pulse
Opera House!
  The ultimate backstage comedy is a mixture of missed cues
and cast drama all while trying to present a production of the
fictional farce Nothing On.  Audiences can experience the show
during rehearsal, backstage during a performance and the final
performance when it all falls apart.
  The idea for the play came from performances of a play
Michael Frayn had written for Vanessa Redgrave.  While
watching the play from the wings, he thought the backstage
show was funnier than what was going on onstage and decided
to write a play using that idea.  The title comes from a
theatrical direction which means “sounds coming from
offstage.”
  The comedy has become a staple both in professional theatre
and community theatres worldwide.  The most recent
Broadway production just closed in March.  The show was first

C�������� P��� 8

A����� B������
The alumni banquet of
Warren High School will be
held at the Knight-Bergman
Center in Warren on May 14.
All former students, teachers,
and friends of the Warren
School are welcome and
encouraged to attend.
  The classes of 1956 and 1966
will be recognized as honored
classes.   All graduates 1946
and before will also be
recognized.  The class of 1966
will be celebrating 50 years
since graduating and was the
last class to graduate from
Warren.
    Phil Blair, a member of the
class of 1956 will be providing
the musical program at the
banquet.   Phil has resided in
Mobile, Alabama for several
years and has shared his
gospel music in that area.  You
may not recall but Phil still
holds athletic records
established at Warren during
his senior year.  Phil scored 38
points in a sectional basketball
game which is still a Warren
school record and also shares
the mile relay record along
with Jerry Smyth, Keith Spahr,
and Jim Babcock.   I am sure
you will enjoy his music.
   Social hour begins at 5:30
followed by dinner and
program at 6:30.   The
Salamonie Valley Museum will
be open during the afternoon
and evening.
   Looking forward to seeing
many of you at the banquet.
You may make your
reservations by contacting Jim
Howell at 375-3048 or email
howellj@citznet.com for
reservations.

LC P��� S�����
There will be a Dan’s Fish &
Tenderloin Fry for the Liberty
Center Community park, to be
held at the Liberty Center
United Methodist Church on
Thursday, April 28th.
  Supper will be served from
4:00 to 7:00 pm.  Tickets are
$10.00 for adults and $5.00
for children 6-12.  Children 5
and under eat free.
  This is a fundraiser for the
park and all proceeds will go

to park expenses.  Hope to
see you there and helping
support our park.

K�����������
O����������
Kindergarten Orientation will
be held at Salamonie School
on Wednesday, April 27,
2016h, beginning at 6:00 p.m.
Orientation is open to children
who will be 5 years old on or
before August 1, 2016.
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D & D BIKE
Over 200 in Stock
Phone 375-3828 or
1-800-356-4440

Downtown Warren

Zeller  Construction

Owner:  Larry Highley
375-3477 or 260/359-2331

Pole Barns, New Homes,

CITIZENS TELEPHONE
CORPORATION

375-2111
“Your Hometown
Connection Partner”

ASBURY CHAPEL
UNITED METHODIST

8013W 1100S - 90, Montpelier
Phillip Freel Jr, Pastor

Worship ........….…….............. 9:30 a.m.
Sunday School ...………......... 10:30 a.m.
Wed Carry-in & Fellowship ..  6:30 p.m.

BANQUO  CHRISTIAN  CHURCH
8294S 900W 35

Harold Smith, Pastor
Sunday School ...................... 9:30 a.m.
Worship ............................. 10:30 a.m.
Bible Study …………..……........  6:00p.m.

BOEHMER UNITED METHODIST
Rev. Barry Humble, Pastor

Denise Heininger, S.S. Supt.
Sunday Worship  ................... 9:30a.m.
Sunday School ..................... 10:45a.m.

CENTRAL CHRISTIAN CHURCH
Van Buren, Indiana  765-934-2199

Pastor - Heath Jones
Youth Leader - Kelly Jones

Worship ............................... 9:30 a.m.
Sunday School .................... 10:40 a.m.
Adult Bible Study ............ Sun 6:30p.m.
Youth Group ................... Sun 6:00p.m.

Handicap  Accessible
Little Panther Preschool 765.934.2099

HEALING WATERS MINISTRY �
5811 W 600 S, MT ETNA

Pastor Wayne Couch
260/515-2517

Sunday Prayer ...................... 9:15 a.m.
Sunday School ...................... 9:30 a.m.
Worship Service ................. 10:30 a.m.
Wednesday Bible Study ........ 6:00 p.m.
Sunday Evening Service ........ 6:00 p.m.

Daycare provided during Worship
DILLMAN UNITED BRETHREN

8888S 1100W-90, Warren  375-2779
Matt Kennedy, Pastor

Worship Service …….............. 9:00a.m.
Sunday School ..................... 10:00a.m.

HANFIELD UNITED METHODIST
101 N 400 E - Marion 765/664-8726

Timothy Helm, Senior Pastor
1st Worship.......................... 8:30 a.m.
Sunday School ...................... 9:45 a.m.
2nd Worship...…................. 11:00 a.m.

THE NEW BEGINNING
SR 218, 2 1/8 mile west of Poneto

Steve Sutton, Pastor
765/728-2065 for more info

Sunday Worship.................. 10:30a.m.
Thursday Prayer Meeting ..... 7:00 p.m.

HERITAGE POINTE
Chaplains Gerald Moreland, Ginny

Soultz & Dick Case
Sunday Morning Worship ..... 9:30 a.m.
OTHER  SERVICES  BY ANNOUNCEMENT

Monday thru Friday
Chapel Services .................... 9:00 a.m.

UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST
375-2102

Pastor Scott Nedberg
Youth Pastor - Pastor Heather Parsons
Sunday Worship.................... 9:30 a.m.
Contemporary Service - Wed  6:30 p.m.
Junior Church ..................... 10:00 a.m.
Sunday School .................... 10:30 a.m.
Youth Meetings-Wed ............ 6:30 p.m.
Communion 1st Sunday of the Month

VB CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE
765/934-3321 Parsonage

Jeff  Slater, Pastor
Jim Knight, Superintendent

Sunday School .....….............  9:30 a.m.
Adult Worship .….…............ 10:30 a.m.
Children’s Church ..….......... 10:30a.m.
Evening Praise Hour.…........... 6:00p.m.
Hour of Power (Wed) ............. 7:00p.m.

VB UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
765-934-1431

Pastor Cindy Osgood
Worship Service .…................. 9:30 am

The Highway (2nd Service) .... 11:00 am
Sunday School  ...................... 10:30am
Not Home Alone - Wed ........... 2:30 pm
Prayer-Bible Study (Thur) ......   7:00 pm
UMW 2nd Wed ....................... 7:00 pm
Little Ones Book Club 1st Tue 10:00 am
Just Older Youth 3rd Tue ...... 12:00 pm

www.vanburenumc.org
WARREN CHURCH OF CHRIST

375-3022
Ethan T Stivers, Minister

Ben Renkenberger, Youth Minister
Tara Bower and Melinda Haynes -

Secretaries
www.warrenchurchofchrist.org

Fellowship  ...........................9:15 a.m.
Worship & Communion .........9:30 a.m.
Sunday School  ...........11 to 11:40 a.m.

Youth: (Start back up in the fall)
 K-5th grade, Mon .....................  6-7pm
Jr/Sr Hi, Sunday .................... 6-7:30pm

WARREN 1st BAPTIST CHURCH
Corner of N. Wayne & Matilda Sts.

Youth Directors
Peter & Mindy Fairchild

Sunday School .......................9:00 a.m.
Sunday  Worship .................10:00 a.m.
Youth Group:  Grades 3-5 ….… 4-5:30p
                          Grades 6-12 …. 5:30 - 7p

WARREN  WESLEYAN  CHURCH
375-2330  6th & Nancy Sts. Warren

Rev. Allen Laws, Pastor
Wesley Welch, Supt.

Sunday School .......................9:30 a.m.
Worship ............................. 10:15 a.m.
Wed Bible Study ................... 6:00 p.m.

 FARRVILLE COMMUNITY CHURCH
Pastor Richard Ladouceur
11044 E 200 N, Marion, IN

765-934-3609
Sunday Worship................... 10:30 am
Sunday School Classes ............9:30 am
Youth Group ...........................6:00 pm
Sunday Adult Bible Study......... 6:00 pm
Thurs. Bible Study ...................7:00 pm

HILLCREST
CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE

375-2510
Rev Mark Davis

Bus Service 375-2510
www.hillcrestnazchurch.org

Sunday School ..…................ 9:30 a.m.
Worship ............................ 10:30 a.m.
Evening Worship.…............... 6:00 p.m.
Youth Group (Wed.)............... 6:00 p.m.
Wed. Midweek Service.......... 6:30 p.m.

SOLID ROCK UNITED METHODIST
485 Bennett Dr, Warren, IN

375-3873
Paul Burris, Pastor

Sunday School ...................... 9:00 a.m.
Worship Service ................. 10:00 a.m.

LANCASTER WESLEYAN
3147 W 543 S, Huntington

468-2411
Doug Sharrard, Pastor

Pam Thompson, S.S. Supt.
Sunday School ..................... 9:30 a.m.
Worship ............................. 10:30 a.m.

      Wednesday:
CYC/Teen/Adult Meetings .... 7:00 p.m.

LIBERTY CENTER BAPTIST CHURCH
694-6622

Aaron Westfall, Pastor
Sunday School ...…................ 9:00 a.m.
Fellowship ........…................. 9:55a.m.
Worship ............…............... 10:15a.m.
Wed. Bible Study ................. 7:00 p.m.

LIBERTY CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor Chad Yoder
Morning Worship ..................9:30 a.m.
Sunday School …................. 10:45 a.m.

McNATT UNITED METHODIST
375-4359

Bill VanHaften, Pastor
Lois Slusher, Supt.

Coffee Fellowship................. 8:30 a.m.
Worship ............................... 9:15 a.m.
Sunday School .................... 10:30 a.m.
Bible Study - Wed. ................ 7:00 p.m.

MT. ETNA  UNITED METHODIST
260/468-2148  Sr 9 & 124

Rev. Michael Gallant - “Pastor Mike”
Multi-Generational Worship  9:30 a.m.
Fellowship ......................... 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School ........... 10:45-11:30a.m.
Sunday Youth .................... 6-7:30 p.m.

Come as you are for all services
PLUM TREE

UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST
375-2691

Jill Miller, Pastor
Sunday School .......................9:30 a.m.
Worship ..............................10:30 a.m.

SALAMONIE
CHURCH OF BRETHREN

468-2412
Mel Zumbrun,  Pastor

Worship ................................9:30 a.m.
Church School ..................... 10:45a.m.

S����� E����� A�� Y��� W��������
from the American Counseling Association

Summer and bathing suit season are just around the corner
and that has a lot of us looking in the mirror and wondering
how we can make those excess pounds disappear.
  While there are a number of reasons for being overweight
(sure, you know most of them -- poor food choices, excessively
large servings, too much snacking, not enough exercise), one
that is often over-looked is stress-related eating, one of the
major reasons that people overeat.
  Most of us live in a world full of stress.  From national
tragedies to family problems to traffic jams, we all face
situations that add stress to our lives. And, unfortunately,
many of us react to that stress by reaching for something to eat.
  It’s actually a natural reaction. Many foods can affect our
moods and feelings. They may remind us of better, simpler
times (think comfort foods), or may actually bring chemical
reactions that make us feel better (think sugar high), at least
for a short while. Over time, we learn that reaching for that
candy bar takes our mind off our stress and actually leaves us
feeling better.  And so we do it.
  But how can you avoid using food as a stress reliever?
  Start by looking at when and why you’re eating.  Keep a diary
for a few days of when you eat, what you eat and what you’re
feeling at the time. You may find that the times when you’re
snacking are the times when you’re not feeling hungry, but
simply stressed.
  A next step is accepting that the food you’re consuming is
actually doing nothing to relieve your stress. Food doesn’t
make problems go away and it may even increase stress by
leaving you feeling guilty about overeating and excessive
weight gain.
  Rather than reaching for more food, start analyzing the
sources of stress in your life and what you might be able to do
to reduce or manage that stress. Look to non-food related
activities, like exercising, reading a book or just walking the
dog. Spending time with friends or family can help, too. Often
simply becoming aware of what triggers your stress-related
eating is enough to help you avoid it.
  It isn’t easy to overcome stress-related eating, but it can be
done. If your eating problem is a serious one that’s affecting
your health, consider consulting a professional counselor who
specializes in this area.
  Counseling Corner" is provided by the American Counseling
Association. Comments and questions to
ACAcorner@counseling.org or visit the ACA website at
www.counseling.org.

P O Box 326
801 Htgn Ave

Warren, IN  46792
UMMH.org

260-375-2201

Let’s Have
a MiTi
Party!

Check out all
the details at

www.nickizdesigns.com/
miti-parties

Please Attend
The Church of
Your Choice

This Space
Available.
 Call the

Warren Weekly
for more info.
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AREA NEWS

Community Calendar
Items listed here are open to the public.  If  there is an admission charge or

items are for sale or a donation is necessary, there is a one-time $5 fee to
be listed.    Events can be listed for as long as 6 months. (If an  event is
canceled, please notify WW.)   Only event, place, time, and sponsor, for
events in  Warren, and the surrounding area will be listed.

Bread of Life Food Pantry - Wed 2 - 4:00pm  & 6 - 8:00p.m. at KBC
Bargain Basement - Friday & Saturday 9 - 4 at KBC ; Cancer Support
Group - 3rd Tuesday 6:30-8p.m. at Bluffton Regional South Campus
These Events Can Also Be Found at www.warrenweeklyindiana.com

Dr. Andrea
Stout

Au.D.,CCC-A

Here to Help You Hear Well!

119 N Wayne St, Warren, IN 46792
260-375-4119 Warren Office
765-664-3470 Marion Office

800-843-7043 Toll Free

www.prohearcare.com

Campbell & Dye
Insurance Inc.

Karen Campbell
Lisa Campbell

Call for Free Quote: 260-375-2424 * Toll Free 888-750-8879

* Long Term Care
* Medicare
  Supplements

* Advantage Plan
* Prescription Drug
* Life Insurance Plan

* Individual and
  Small Group
  Health

May 2-7   W - Town Clean up Days

May 16 6:30p W - KBC Board Meeting at KBC
May 18 7:00p V - Town Council Meeting

May 30    MEMORIAL DAY

Apr 20 7:00p V - Town Council Meeting

May 9 5:00p W - Town Council Meeting
May 4 7:00p V - Town Council Meeting
May 4 Noon W - Chamber of Commerce at Assembly Hall

May 28-29  Ribbon Rides Relay at Tower Park

Now Accepting
Spring Saddles &
Cemetery pieces

GREENHOUSE
Opening

April 30th

260-375-4606
Mon-Fri  9-5  Sat 9-12

1 mile East
of Warren
on 1000S

(3rd St. Ext.)

C����� F������� F���������
Please join us for a fundraiser to benefit the GREAT STRIDES
WALK for Cystic Fibrosis!  Monday April 25th from 5-8 pm at
East of Chicago Pizza, friends and family of Dalaney Vickrey will
be raising funds to be donated to the national CF foundation.
GREAT STRIDES is the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation’s annual
fundraising drive to raise money to help support vital cystic
fibrosis (CF) research and care programs. The local walk site
and fundraising celebration will be held Saturday June 4th at
the Fort Wayne Tincaps Stadium.
  CF is a life-threatening and often fatal genetic disease that
affects the respiratory and digestive systems of tens of
thousands of children and young adults in the United States.
  Dalaney is the 15 year old daughter of Warren residents Bret
and Carin Vickrey and was born with Cystic Fibrosis.  Please
join us for a night out of the kitchen and help Dalaney’s Destiny
Makers reach our HUGE $20,000 goal for this year’s walk!!  The
team will receive a portion of the proceeds from every adult
buffet sold and all tips/donations earned from the night.
  Please join us for dinner and help make a difference!!

M��� ���� 1
   Pre-register your student
before orientation by going on
line at www.hccsc.k12.in.us
and clicking on the “Register
your next year kindergarten
student” link.
   Plan to bring your child’s
immunization records and
original birth certificate with
you.
   If you have any questions,
please contact the office at
260-468-3093.

V����� T�������
The Grant County Extension
Office will be offering a
program "Selling Safe
Produce" on Thursday, May 5
at 6pm at the Grant County
Fairgrounds.   Farmer Market
Vendors will receive
information on practices to
improve produce safety.   In
addition, the new FoodLink
produce selection program
will be introduced and free
materials available to
attending vendors.   Please
RSVP by April 25 to
765.651.2413 or
cluppers@purdue.edu.

C��� P����
A new and different kind of
Card Party will be held at the
Warren Public Library on
Wednesday, May 4 at 6:30
p.m.     Local artist Cheryl
Alevizon will be
demonstrating how to make
art out of the library’s old
cataloging cards.   Cards and
art supplies will be available
for those who want to try
their hand at this fun project.
Space is limited, so please call
the library at 375-3450 or e-
mail your reservation to
warrenpl@warren.lib.in.us.   If

there is enough interest,
Cheryl has promised to do
more than one class.  This will
be a very casual and fun
evening, so plan on joining
WPL’s “Card Party”.

S���� P��� P���
The weather is finally getting
warmer, and that gets us all to
thinking about making
summer plans.   Is a camping
trip going to be part of your
summer?   Or perhaps just a
day trip to Ouabache State
Park in Bluffton to go
swimming?   Don’t forget that
your Warren Public Library
has a State Park Pass that you
can check out with your
library card.   The Pass checks
out for one week and is not
renewable or holdable.   So if
you are headed out to a State
Park, remember to pick up the
pass at Warren Public Library
first!

F������� U�����
A Kickball Tourney is planned
for Sunday July 3rd at Tower
Park.   Ten member teams can
enter with $10 per person
entry fee.   The Warren First
Baptist  Church is sponsoring
this event.   Start time will be
4pm at Tower Park in
Warren.       Call 20-375-3284
with your team.
  Prizes will go to first and
second winning teams.   The
annual Golf Tourney will be
Saturday May 21 at Dogwood
Glen Golf Course.  Entry fee is
$50 per player or $200 per
four person team. Lunch will
be provided. Tee off time will
be 8:00am.   Get your teams
together and call Joyce at 260-
375-3284 with your team.

C������� M������
The Woodlawn Cemetery
board will be meeting on April
26th at 7:00 pm for their
annual meeting.  The meeting
will take place at the home of
Guy Jackson.  Anyone with
concerns regarding the
cemetery can come to this
meeting.  We will also be
electing officers for the
upcoming year.

S���S��� T�������
Purdue Cooperative Extension
Service will be offering a Retail
Food Certification class on
May 16 & 23, 2016. This is for
food handlers who need to
obtain a Retail Food
Certificate. The sixteen-hour
class will take place 8:00 a.m.
– 5:00 p.m. both days. The
exam will be administered at
2:30 p.m. on May 23rd. A
photo ID with signature is
required to take the exam.
The cost of the class with
exam is $155.00. The cost to
take the exam only is $50.00.
Pre-registration is required by
May 9th in order to receive a
textbook and avoid a $20.00
late fee. Walk-ins will not
receive a textbook. English
and Spanish exams are
available per registration.
  To register call 1-800-678-
1957, or go to www.inrla.org
and click on ServSafe Food
Handler Training at the
bottom of the page. For more
information call Molly Hoag,
Wells County Extension
Educator, 260-824-6412. The

C�������� ���� 4
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GOOD
or BAD?

Wind farms are divisive
and cause hatred

among families, friends
and neighbors.

Is it worth it?
PAID ADVERTISING

We sell and install                 Brand Whole
House Gas Generators  7KW and Larger

Heating • Cooling • Geothermal • Propane • Plumbing • Excavating

Since 1948 • 375-3010 • wssbps.com

Suchcicki
Bookkeeping & Tax Prep

Machelle Suchcicki

Call for your tax needs
and

Bookkeeping assistance

(260) 375-3130
Email: roehm@citznet.com

Will pick up & deliver
Individual Rates starting @ $35

M��� P��� 3
class will be at Parkview
Hospital (Lower Level), 2001
Stults St., Huntington, IN
46750
  Instructors:  Molly Hoag, HHS
Extension Educator, Wells
County Extension Office;
Nancy Manuel, HHS Extension
Educator, Adams County
Extension Office; Jessica
Bergdall, Environmental
Health Specialist, Wells
County Health Department

T��������� S�����
Hillcrest Church of the
Nazarene will have their 18th
Semi-Annual “All You Can Eat”
(in house) Tenderloin Supper
(Huggy Bear Tenderloins)
Saturday, April 30, 4-7 pm.
  Tickets available at the door.
Only $9 for adults, $4 for
Children 5-12, and free for 4 &
under.  Carry-outs will be
available.
  Dinner will be held in the
Hillcrest Family Life Center
(Nazarene Church), 402 E 1st
Street (Hwy 218), Warren.  For
more info contact Pastor Mark
at 260.228.0934.

G�� W�����!
Are you ready to get moving,
improve your health and
enjoy life more?  Get WALKIN’
is a free e-mail based walking
program being offered
through Purdue Extension
Huntington County  in
partnership with the Purdue
School of Nursing. Participants

can sign-up, walk on their own
and receive e-mailed support
and information. It is designed
to encourage individuals to
learn more about the health
benefits of walking and
encourage individuals to get
moving.
  Walking is a popular form of
physical activity—and good
for your health! Only half of
all American adults get the
recommended amount of
physical activity. Lack of
physical activity is directly
related to the occurrence of
adult obesity and overweight.
Regular physical activity can
lower risk of heart disease,
high blood pressure, type 2
diabetes, osteoporosis,
depression, and falls in older
adults. Walking is an excellent
way for most people to
increase their physical activity.
It is an easy way to start and
maintain a physically active
lifestyle.
  Walking is accessible to
almost anyone, doesn’t
require specific skills or
abilities to perform, can be
performed alone or with
others, and is adaptable (i.e.,
can be performed at any
chosen intensity, and is
inexpensive). Walking can
serve many purposes. It can
be a way to exercise, have fun,
or get to school, work, or
other nearby destinations.
Importantly, making walking
easier can help communities
by improving safety, social

cohesion, and local economies
and reducing air pollution.
  Do you know that you need
to get more active but lack the
initiative to get started?   Do
you make excuses like “I do
not have time, I don’t want to
walk alone, or where would I
walk?” Have you started to
walk and lost interest or
motivation?   Get WALKIN’ is
just for you! You will receive e-
mails that provide
encouragement, motivation,
provide information about
health and wellness, and
more! Participants will be
asked to complete two short
online surveys. For more
details, contact Karen
Hinshaw, Extension Educator
in Huntington County at
kdhinsha@purdue.edu or 260-
358-4826.    Before you know
it, you will be walking, feeling
better, having more energy,
and a new healthy habit!

L����� D�����
American Legion Post 85
Ladies Auxiliary   is sponsoring
a dinner on Friday May 6 with
proceeds benefiting
Huntington County Special
Olympics. The menu includes
lasagna, salad or applesauce
and garlic bread. There will be
a bake sale for desert.
    Adult tickets are $7.00
presale, $8.00 at the door.
Children 5 and under are
$5.00. Dinner will be served
from 5:00pm until 7:00pm at
the American Legion Post 85

located at 1410 S. Jefferson
Street in Huntington, Indiana.
   Proceeds from the event will
help to defray entry fees for
the Special Olympics Summer
Games in Terre Haute, Indiana
and the EKS Games in
Indianapolis, Indiana.
    For tickets or more
information please contact
the American Legion Post 85
at 260-358-1206, Ardella
Moriarity at 260-356-5212 or
Keith Hartley at 260-410-1107.

N�� �� WPL
New items recently added to
the collection at Warren
Public Library include:
  ADULT FICTION:   Patterson-
Private Paris; Scottoline-Most
Wanted; Brunstetter-The
English Son; Carr-What We
Find; Chevalier-At the Edge of
the Orchard; Childs-
Devonshire Scream; Crandall-
The Flying Circus; Cussler-The
Gangster; Deaver-The Steel
Kiss; French-Thursday’s
Children; Graham-Flawless;
Grippando-Gone Again;

Jance-Clawback; Kelly-Lilac
Girls; Lewis-The Atonement;
Martin-A Life Intercepted;
Michaels-No Safe Secret;
Martin-Water From My Heart;
Miller-Once A Rancher;
Peterson-A Treasure
Concealed; Robards-Darkness;
Ross-Miss Julia Inherits a
Mess; Steel-Property of a
Noblewoman; Thoene-Behold
the Man; Yapa-Your Heart is a
Muscle the Size of a Fist;
Anderson-New Leaf; Woods-
Family Jewels; Box-Off the
Grid; Hoag-The Bitter Season;
Kingsbury-Brush of Wings
   ADULT NON-FICTION:
Kalanithi-When Breath
Becomes Air; Brock-The
Healthy Smoothie Bible;
Strutt-Arm & Finger Knitting;
Fodor’s Complete Guide to
Alaska Cruises; The Selected
Letters of Laura Ingalls Wilder
   DVDs: Suffragette; Spectre;
Miss You Already; Creed;
Brooklyn; Victor Frankenstein;
Secret in Their Eyes; The Good

C�������� ���� 6
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GENEALOGY REPORT

Welding & Fabrication • Portable Welding • 24 Hr Field Service • Custom
Design • HD SS Trench Covers • Millwright Service • Farm Equipment Repair

• Grain System Repair • Heavy Equipment Repair • Trailer Repair

Office:  8829 E 400 N, Van Buren IN  46991  Shop:  507 E 9�� St, Warren IN  46792
Daniel Chenoweth, President/Owner

260-388-1974
manofsteel05@live.com

T�����
Ralph R.
Taylor, 88, of
Warren, IN,
died Monday,
April 18,
2016, at 2:45
a.m. at Heritage
Pointe, in Warren.
  Mr. Taylor, formerly of
Jackson Township, Wells
County, was a 1946 graduate
of Fairmount High School,
where he was a three-sport
athlete. He served in the
United States Navy from 1950
to 1952. He owned and
operated Taylor Brothers
Plastering Company.
  He was a member of the Van
Buren Masonic Lodge 711, the
Scottish Rite and Shriners,
both of Fort Wayne, and
American Legion Post 313 of
Fairmount.  He was a member
of the Oak Chapel United
Methodist Church in rural
Marion.
  He was born July 30, 1927, in
Pulaski County to Charles L.
and Melva Tilleston Taylor. He
married Florence M.  Taylor
on Sept. 12, 1952, and she
preceded him in death.
  Survivors include two sons,
Bill (Dianna) Banter, of
Warren, and Robey Taylor, of
St. Louis, MO; a daughter, Jan
(Dr. George) Babcock, of
Bluffton; a brother, Paul E.
Taylor, of Upland; six
grandchildren, Will (Kristi)
Banter, of Warren; Brent
Banter, of Austin, TX; Tim
(Julie) Babcock, of Bluffton;
Lisa (Bryan) Dailey, of
Sarasota, FL; Meg Taylor, of
Seattle, WA; and Brandon
(Erin) Taylor, of Charleston, SC;
and eight great-grandsons.
  Calling is Friday, April 22,
2016, from 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. at
Heritage Pointe Applegate

Chapel 801 Huntington Ave.
Warren. A Masonic service
will be held at 8 p.m. A funeral
service will be held Saturday,
April 23, 2016, at 10:30 a.m.
at the chapel, with calling one
hour prior. Ginny Soultz will
officiate.  Interment will
follow in the Estates of
Serenity in Marion.
  Arrangements are being
handled by Ferguson & Glancy
Funeral Home, Van Buren.
  Memorial gifts may be made
to Oak Chapel United
Methodist Church, 1335 S.
Jadden Rd., Marion, IN 46953.

W��������
Patricia E.
Wolverton, 90, of
Montpelier, IN,
and having ties
to Warren, IN,
died Friday, April
15, 2016, at 7:55 p.m. at Van
Wert Manor, in Van Wert, OH.
  Mrs. Wolverton retired as
clerk-treasurer for the City of
Montpelier. She had
previously been employed as
office manager for Indiana
Corrugated, in Warren, and
worked at Indiana Box, in
Montpelier. She was a
member of the Indiana
Leigslation of City Clerk
Treasurers. She was named a
Sagamore of the Wabash by
former Gov. Robert Orr and
received the proclamation
Award by former Montpelier
Mayor Kenneth Neff.
  She was a member and past
president of Millard-Brown
American Legion Post 156
Auxiliary. She served as
department president of the

Indiana American Legion
Auxiliary from 1975 to 1976,
served as national vice
president of the American
Legion Auxiliary from 1984 to
1985 and served as national
legislation chairman of the
Legion Auxiliary board. She
was a member of the 40-8
Salon of the Blackford and Jay
counties voiture.
She spent winters in Winter
Haven, FL, where she served
on the board of directors of
Broookhaven Village and
attended the First Baptist
Church of Lucerne Park. She
was also a member of the
Montpelier First Baptist
Church.
  She was born May 12, 1925,
in Montpelier to Samuel D.
and Margaret Pearl Garrison
Cary. She married William A.
Wolverton on Aug. 25, 1944,
in Fort Lewis, WA, and he
preceded her in death on June
25, 2014.
  Survivors include a son,
William R. (Nancy) Wolverton
of Van Wert, OH; three
grandchildren, Nicole D.
(Brian) Milek, of Canton, OH;
Kimberly R. (Kevin)
Fessenden, of Milford, OH;
and Reed T. Wolverton, of Van
Wert, OH; and five great-
grandchildren.
  Calling is Thursday, April 21,
2016, from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.,
with a service following at 3
p.m., at Walker & Glancy
Funeral Home, 109 W.
Windsor St., Montpelier Rev.
Keith Williams will officiate.
Interment will be at Brookside
Memorial Park, Montpelier.

  Memorial gifts may be made
to the Montpelier Harrison
Township Cancer Society.

K������
Mary Gelee Kingrey, age 88, of
Warren, died at 12:35 p.m.
Tuesday (April 12, 2016) at
Heritage Pointe in Warren.
  Visitation will be from 3 - 7
p.m. Friday (April 15, 2016) at
Bailey-Love Mortuary, 35
West Park Drive, Huntington,
Indiana. Funeral services will
be held at 11 a.m. Saturday
(April 16, 2016) at Bailey-Love
Mortuary with Minister Scott
Reece officiating. There will be
one hour of visitation prior to
the service. Burial will be in
Gardens of Memory in
Huntington County.
  Preferred memorials are to
South Broadway Church of
Christ, in care of Bailey-Love
Mortuary, 35 West Park Drive,
Huntington, Indiana, 46750.
  Gelee was born on July 16,
1927 in Cumberland County,
Kentucky, the daughter of
Willie Lee and Hattie Irene
(Anderson) Bull. She married
George Kingrey on April 20,
1945 in Glasgow, Kentucky; he
preceded her in death on May
2, 2013. Gelee was a
representative for Avon for
over 40 years and was a
member of South Broadway
Church of Christ in
Huntington. She was a
member of Right to Life of
Huntington County and loved
to garden and socialize.
  Survivors include three sons -
Clifton (Diana) Kingrey of Blue
Ridge, Georgia, Joe Kingrey of
Gainesville, Georgia, and
Randy (Tammy) Kingrey of

Shepherdsville, Kentucky; two
daughters - Wanda L. (Roger)
Hosler of Huntington and
Marlas E. Robrock of Fort
Wayne; two brothers -
Howard Bulle and Sam Earl
Bulle, both of Glasgow,
Kentucky; 12 grandchildren,
20 great grandchildren, and
four great-great
grandchildren. She is
preceded in death by her
parents, husband, two sons -
Tommie Daryl Kingrey and
Larry Wayne Kingrey, and a
brother - John Will Bull.
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Dinosaur; The Peanuts Movie;
In the Heart of the Sea; Alvin
& the Chipmunks: Road Chip;
Concussion; The Masked
Saint; Paw Patrol: Brave
Heroes Big Rescues; Star
Wars: The Force Awakens
   Don’t forget, the Sale Room
is open the first Saturday of
every month from 10 a.m. to 2
p.m.   Lots of DVDs and music
CDs have recently been
added, so you will want to
check it out!

HP R�����
The results for the Pool this
week at Heritage Pointe were
Bud Lee and Mel Dooley.
Second place was Virginia
Langdon and Herb Grover.
Congratulations to the
winners and great effort to all
who came out and played.
There were 10 players. Good
luck to all for next week.
  Onto the Wi-Fi bowling: Dick
Hinton had high series of 179,
Mary Dungan came in second
with 168, way to go Mary,
third was Sawdust Minnich
with 167, one point behind
Mary, and then there came
Popcorn Lintner with a series
156. High game this week
went to Dick Hinton with a
212.

V�������� D��
Make memories and friends
while improving Salamonie

Lake at its volunteer day, April
24.
  The volunteer day is two
days after Earth Day. It runs
from 1 to 3 p.m.
  Volunteers will landscape,
clean up trash along State
Road 105, perform trail work
and remove invasive plants.
  Participants should meet at
the Salamonie property office,
9214 Lost Bridge West,
Andrews, IN 46702.
  For more information, call
(260) 468-2127.
  Upper Wabash Interpretive
Services (dnr.IN.gov/uwis) is at
3691 S. New Holland Road,
Andrews, 46702.

D���� T������� �� HU
Huntington University will
offer its first Unmanned Aerial
Vehicle (UAV) drone training
course this summer. The
digital media arts department
added an UAV DJI Inspire
drone to its stock of
equipment last summer,
which will be used in the class.
  Nathan Hartman, the
instructor of the course and
the digital media arts studio
supervisor, received UAV
certification from the
Unmanned Aerial University
last fall after two intensive
days of training in Sarasota,
Fla.
  “We couldn’t be more
excited to offer this class on
campus,” Hartman said.

“Through simulator training
and extensive discussions on
the capabilities of drone
technology, we plan to not
only give class credit, but
certify students in drone tech,
giving them the edge they
need on their resumes.”
  The two credit hour course
will take place Mondays
through Fridays on the
university’s  campus beginning
May 31 and ending June 10.

  For more information,
contact Hartman at (260) 359-
4155 or
nhartman@huntington.edu.
  For more information about
the digital media arts
department, go to
www.huntington.edu/digital-
media-arts.
  Huntington University is a
comprehensive Christian
college of the liberal arts
offering graduate and

undergraduate programs in
more than 70 academic
concentrations. U.S. News &
World Report ranks
Huntington among the best
colleges in the Midwest, and
Forbes.com has listed the
university as one of America’s
Best Colleges. Additionally,
Princeton Review has named
the institution a “Best
Midwestern College.”

C�������� ���� 8
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CLASSIFIEDS
** NOTICE **

PERSONALS TYPE ADS WILL
NOT BE ACCEPTED FOR THE

WARREN WEEKLY
BARGAIN BASEMENT

132 Nancy St - Warren
Fri - Sat 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

        Come check us out.           T
DEWEESE SOFT WATER  AND

APPLIANCE
A Technetic dealer 375-3828  T

AMISH CREW
will do all types construction -
Additions, garages, homes, log

homes, roofing, siding,pole
barns, flooring, drywall, paint-

ing, windows, concrete
            574-251-8186                 T

NICKI Z DESIGNS
Specializing in Personalized

items of all types.
Signs, T-Shirts & Sweatshirts,
Business Cards, Advertising,

Websites, and more.  For
groups or individuals - call to-
day!  Check out the website at

www.nickizdesigns.com for
more information.

              260.375.3531                 .
RUN BEN RUN

Ben Carson for President        t*

S��� �� ���� �� �����
Please PRINT your ad and Phone Number carefully (if phone number is to be included in ad, please write it that way).

Your Ad:  ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

C��������� A�� $5 ��� 50 �����

Classified advertising will run at a cost of $5 for 50 words per weekly insertion.  Send in your ad – include your name  and phone number (for our records)
and number of times you wish ad to run.  Mail to:  Warren Weekly, PO Box 695, Warren IN  46792, or drop off at Town Hall, Downtown Warren by 10 a.m.
On Tuesday for the Friday edition.  You may include your ad on a separate piece of paper if you wish, as long as the information below is included.  You may
also submit Classified advertising through the website at www.warrenweeklyindiana.com.  Click on the Forms tab.

Name: ___________________________________________________  Phone: ____________________________ # Weeks to run: _________

 Total Payment  Enclosed: ________ ALL ���������� ����������� ���� �� ���� ��� �� ���� �� ����������.

WARREN WEEKLY S����������� O����

Name ____________________________________________

Address __________________________________________

City, ST, Zip _______________________________________

Email ____________________________________________

5 New or5 Renewal

5 1 Year $48 5 6 Mo. $24 5 3 Mo $12

5 1 Year Digital $24 (emailed)
Send Form & Payment to:  WARREN WEEKLY, PO Box 695, Warren

IN  46792 Or email info to editor@warrenweeklyindiana.com.
Credit card payments accepted through www.paypal.com to

editor@warrenweeklyindiana.com.
ALL SUBSCRIPTIONS MUST BE PAID IN ADVANCE.

Adam Stroup, Premier Agent
2815 N Jefferson Street
Huntington, Indiana 46750-8807
Bus: 260-356-2522 • Cell:  260-519-2064
Toll-Free: 888-261-3479 • Fax: 866-323-0025
Email: Adam Stroup@infarmbureau.com

www.infarmbureau.com 2011

PA

ROSENFELD PAINTING
Interior - Exterior - Industrial
Powerwashing, Vinyl Siding
Mold Removal and Gutter

Clean Out also Available  Call
for Free Estimate

  Call 260-388-5866              4.22
MITI CLASSES

Now taking RSVP’s for March
Classes.  March 24 at Kim’s
Katered Affair, downtown

Warren.  For more info and
design choices check out the

website at
www.nickizdesigns.com/

                miti-parties __                .
GREEN ACRES LAWN CARE
Mowing/Rolling/ Insured

Call/Text 260.917.0175          4.29
KIEL SERVICES

Siding, decks and patios, garden
tilling, driveway grading and new

installation, stump grinding,
trenching and backhoe, property
maintenance, stone dirt mulch
sand hauling, underground pet
pen installation.         Call Kiel

 Services at 260.402.9131.          T

Specializing in Customizing

● Apparel
● Business Cards
● Forms
● Stationery
● Glassware
● Signs
● Gifts
● Decorator Items
● Invitations
● Wall Graphics
●    and more!

Need something special
for your club, event,

business?  Give Us a Call!
Let’s see what we can

come up with.

Found a great idea on
Pinterest but you’re not

the crafty type?  Send it to
me and we’ll see if I can.

Contact me at
nickiz@nickizdesigns.com

See samples of my work at www.nickizdesigns.com

MOON’S GARDEN TILLING
Reasonable Rates

          260.375.2645                 4.22
LAWN ROLLING & GARDEN

TILLING
Roller is 60" wide & weighs 1,800
lb.  It does a better job than the
light-weight store bought ones.

Call Kent Poulson for a Free
estimate at 260.228.1322.    4.29

GARAGE SALES
Heritage Pointe, Woodridge
Townhomes, Dogwood Villas

Warren.  Individual Garage Sales,
Saturday May 7

         8 am til 2pm.                   4.29
GARAGE SALE

Saturday only  April 23rd  (8:00-
2:00), 7312 S. 100 E. Warren.

Bunk bed frame, Dresser, Dining
table w/6 chairs, Bedding, Jeff

Gordon Items, Hot Wheels, Troy-
built 38” Riding Lawnmower,
Baseball Equipment, Clothing,
Children’s Book and Movies,

Household Items and more.  4.22



WARREN WEEKLY  Friday, April 22, 20168

AREA NEWS CONTINUED

M��� ���� 1
produced at the Pulse in the 2001 season.  Dave Dean and
Steve Rodenberger were in the original production and are
returning in different roles.  The rest of the cast consists of
Stacia Brinneman, Justin Herber, Matt Stephenson, Jana Henly,
Kammie Kress and Jennifer Jennings.
  Performances are scheduled for April 29, 30 & May 1, 6, 7, 8,
13, 14, 15.   Tickets are $15 for general admission and $5 for
children 12 and under.  Friday and Saturday shows are at 8:00
p.m.  Sunday shows are at 4:00 p.m.   The theatre is located at
127 ½ Wayne Street in Warren.  Reservations may be made
online at www.pulseoperahouse.org or by leaving a message at
260-375-7017.
  Sunday attendees can get $1 off the buffet at East of Chicago
in Warren by showing their program.   The show is fairly family-
friendly but does have some innuendo.
  Noises Off is produced by special arrangement with Samuel
French, Inc.
  PHOTO:  Front Row (L-R)  Kammie Kress, Jennifer Jennings,
Jana Henly, Stacia Brinneman  Back Row:  (L-R)  Steve
Rodenberger, Darren Turney, Matt Stephenson, Justin Herber,
Dave Dean

U����� P�������
Upland Family Pharmacy opened in January 2016 in the Upland
Health & Diagnostic building at 1809 South Main Street in
Upland, Indiana. It is located in the space formerly occupied by
Upland Healthcare Pharmacy. It is a locally owned independent
pharmacy open to the public. It is owned and operated by
pharmacist Susan Ralston.
  Ralston first came to Upland in 1999 as a staff pharmacist at
Upland Healthcare Pharmacy, where she became pharmacy
manager in 2004 and continued in that position until the
pharmacy closed in 2013. She states that she comes from a
small town in nearby Huntington county and it did not take
long to feel like Upland was home.
  “I love getting to know my customers; they feel like family to
me. My goal is to take care of this community and help
improve the health of my customers,” Ralston says. “When I
had the opportunity to come back to the Upland community, I
could not say no. It has been a lot of work to open the
pharmacy, but I love coming to work every day.”
  Upland Family Pharmacy accepts most insurance plans and
carries a variety of over-the-counter products. “Sometimes
people have the misconception that a small pharmacy cannot
offer competitive prices, but that is not true. Many times we
are less expensive than the national chain drug stores,” Ralston
says. “We can order hard-to-find products and most of the
time have them delivered the next day. We also offer a free
children and senior vitamin program. We provide a family-like
atmosphere with personalized attention and customer service.
Transferring a prescription is so easy; just bring in your
prescription bottle or call us and we'll do the rest. Our phone
number is 765-998-8072. “

M��� P��� 6
 Founded in 1897 by the
Church of the United Brethren
in Christ, Huntington
University is located on a
contemporary, lakeside
campus in northeast Indiana.
The university is a member of
the Council for Christian
Colleges and Universities
(CCCU).

H������ H�������
The La Fontaine Arts Council
and the Arts Initiative, Inc.,
invite area artists to be a part
of Indiana's Bicentennial by
participating in this year's
outdoor art exhibit featuring
the fire hydrants in and
around the downtown
Huntington area.
  The theme, "Hoosier
Hydrants--Celebrating 200
Years of Indiana History,"
provides artists with the

opportunity to explore the
faces, places and spaces of
Hoosier history. The hydrants
must be painted in a way that
is appropriate for public
display. Designs that are
religious, political or sexual in
nature will not be allowed.
Corporate logos and
advertising are also not
permitted.
  Artists will not be charged an
entry fee. They will receive a
stipend for paint and supplies
upon the completion of the
hydrant and the submission of
receipts.
  Anyone interested in painting
a hydrant should contact LAC
Executive Director Debbie
Dyer by May 1. The actual
painting can begin once artists
have been assigned a specific
hydrant, and the painting
must be completed by May 30.

  The exhibit opens on May 30.
Maps showing the locations of
all the hydrants, the artists
who painted them, and the
sponsors of the Hoosier
Hydrants will be available at
Rotary Park in downtown
Huntington from 2 to 4 pm
that day.
  Dyer can be reached by
calling 260-358-0055, by
emailing
ddyer@lafontaineartscouncil.
org or by leaving a message
on the LAC Facebook page.


